From: Angie Kocerka 
Sent: Friday, December 14, 2018 8:32 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Castalia Serna; Susan Kurland
Subject: Choose Chicago Event

Good Morning Steve,

CDA staff (listed at the bottom of the email) attended a Choose Chicago event on December 10th to announce the James Beard Foundation Awards staying in Chicago. 

CDA is one of the sponsors for the James Beard Foundation through the Choose Chicago agreement. 

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Susan Kurland

Castalia Serna

Angie Kocerka

Thank you,

Angie Kocerka

Coordinator of Special Projects- Marketing and Strategic Partnership 
 


